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     What we are learning 
 

 

      

This week we will be focusing on the 

color yellow.  We also will continue our 

investigation of pumpkins.  We will be 

exploring the inside of a pumpkin and 

making observations of pumpkins in the 

science center.   

 

Please make sure you turn in field trip 

permission slips by next Friday October 

18th.  Permission slips will not be 

accepted after that date and I would 

hate  

 

 
 

 

In October 

Oct. 18 Book Order Due 

Oct. 18 Picture Day 

Oct. 18 Permission Slips 

Due 

Oct. 24 Field Trip 

At Home 
Have your child practice putting 

on their own jacket. 

Reminders 
Wear yellow on Wednesday! 

Sign up for the Remind App if you haven’t done so already. 

Books We Will Read 

Yellow,The Big Pumpkin 


